
Solution for the “This Web Site Uses Cookies” issue while using Internet 

Explorer 10 to access the SD On-line Fire Reporting website:  

http://ps02firelogin.sd.gov/  

 

1. Highlight, right click and copy the link above to the SD On-line Fire 

Reporting website. 

2. Open Internet Explorer. 

3. Press the “Alt” key to display the menu bar. 

4. Click “Tools” 

5. Then click “Compatibility View Settings” 

6. Under “Add this Website:” Right click and paste the link to the SD Online 

Fire Reporting website into the box. 

7. Click “Add” then Close. 

 

Go to the SD Online Fire Reporting Website and it should work now. 

 

If you have any other issues besides this one please contact us. 

 

Doug Hinkle 

Deputy Fire Marshal 

(605) 773-3562 


